
From: registrar  
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 9:48 AM 
To: Susi Ahlborn <Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola <Batul.Rahimtoola@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2020-0040 Seriously in this Climate Niagara Peninsula Energy applying 
for a Rate Increase !!! 
 

 

 
From: Peter Elia  
Sent: September 18, 2020 10:45 AM 
To: Pasternak, Shoshana (ENDM) < > 
Subject: Re: Seriously in this Climate Niagara Peninsula Energy applying for a Rate Increase !!!   
 

Hello Shoshana !  
 
I appreciate the response. It begs repeating. Given what everyone is going through with the 
pandemic and the actions already taken place by Premier Ford , how can a company go forward 

and ask the OEB for an increase no matter the size ? One would think responsible management 
would be looking for savings in order to decrease the rates and not increase them. I do hope 
the OEB rejects this and any other utility that puts forward a request for increase. It's time for 

the OEB to suggest amalgamation and get rid of all these redundant management jobs, office 
buildings etc that add to the affordability factor.  
 

respectfully peter 
 

 
From: Pasternak, Shoshana (ENDM) < > 
Sent: September 18, 2020 9:15 AM 
To: Peter Elia > 
Subject: RE: Seriously in this Climate Niagara Peninsula Energy applying for a Rate Increase !!!   
 

Hi Peter,  
 

I will try to get a response to your inquiry asap 
 
Shoshana  
 
From: Peter Elia <   
Sent: September 18, 2020 7:34 AM 
To: Pasternak, Shoshana (ENDM) < > 
Subject: Fw: Seriously in this Climate Niagara Peninsula Energy applying for a Rate Increase !!!  
 

CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender. 

Hello .. I see Mr. Gajos is away and suggests to contact you. Please look into this .  
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respectfully peter 
 

 
From: Peter Elia  
Sent: September 18, 2020 7:31 AM 
To: premier@ontario.ca <premier@ontario.ca> 
Cc: > 
Subject: Seriously in this Climate Niagara Peninsula Energy applying for a Rate Increase !!!   
 

Premier Ford , can you please look into this. I heard a comment you made on TV that applies to 

this. Given all the problems being caused by the pandemic and the actions you and your 
government have taken on Hydro Rates , I believe NPEI executives may be a few fries short of a 
happy meal !!  
 

respectfully peter  
 

 
From: noreply@npei.ca <noreply@npei.ca> 
Sent: September 17, 2020 12:41 PM 
To:  
Subject: Notice of Hearing  
 

Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. has applied to the Ontario Energy Board to increase our 
electricity distribution rates. Please review the Ontario Energy Board's Notice of 
Hearing to learn more and to find out how you can participate in the Ontario Energy 
Board's hearing. 

Notice of Hearing 
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